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I. EODAC has been hard at work all summer. Meeting at least once a week to 

prepare for this coming academic year.  
II. EODAC will be meeting as a committee the first Monday of every month and 

workgroups will meet an additional Monday each month.  
III. Starting at the end of the month, EODAC will be rolling out the Educator 

Mentorship Project to help employees interested in obtaining full-time teaching 
positions review their supporting documents, assess their campus involvement, 
and work through a mock interview to prepare them for the full-time job market.  

IV. BC will be participating in a series of e-Convenings held by USC and EODAC is 
the lead in getting people involved. Approximately 60 employees will participate 
in one of a dozen trainings as part of this series and then report back to the 
campus. 

V. The committee is hard at work looking at the hiring practices and looking to make 
further recommendations how to improve tracking and collecting data on 
screening committee membership, applicant data, and effective advertising 
practices.  


